John Galusha, Chairman Arica Andreatta, Commissioner Karl Sporleder, Commissioner

## **Board of County Commissioners**

Conor Hall
Director of Outdoor Recreation Industry
Office of Economic Development and International Trade
1600 Broadway, Ste. 2500,
Denver, CO 80202



August 8, 2023

RE: Panadero Ski Corporation EDA State Outdoor Recreation Grant

Dear Mr. Hall,

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners, I write to confirm that Huerfano County has committed to serve as a co-applicant on the Panadero Ski Corporation's grant application for the Colorado Outdoor Recreation Industry Office's EDA State Outdoor Recreation Grant.

We understand that the County as land owner is required to be a co-applicant in order for Panadero Ski Corporation to receive the grant. We look forward to working with the Panadero Ski Corporation, OREC, and EDA to complete this project.

Sincerely,

Carl Young Huerfano County Administrator